
YEAR OVERVIEW 2024 -25 for Year Group 5  
 

Subject HT1 (8) HT2 (7) HT3 (6) HT4 (5) HT5 (6) HT6 (7.5) 

Writing 

 

Street Child  
 
 
Descriptive writing 
Create a victorian 
narrative setting - 
description 

The London Eye 
Mystery  
 
 

Goodnight Mr Tom 
 
 
Diary of evacuee 
Recount of first night 
in new home 

Curiosity: the story 
of a mars rover 
 
 

Dark Sky Park 
 
 
 

Twitch  

Reading Street Child  The London Eye 
Mystery  

Goodnight Mr Tom 
 
 

Curiosity: the story 
of a mars rover 
 
 

Dark Sky Park 
 
 
 

Twitch  

MATHS 
 

Revision / Transition 
focus 
 
Unit 1: Place value 
within 1,000,000 
 
Unit 2: Place value 
within 1,000,000 
 
Unit 3: Addition and 
Subtraction  
 
Assessment  
 

Unit 4: Multiplication 
and division  
 
Unit 5: Fractions  
 
Unit 6: Fractions  
 
Assessment  
 

Unit 7: Multiplication 
and division  
 
Unit 8: Fractions  
 
Unit 11: Graphs and 
tables 
 
Assessment  
 
 
 

Unit 9: Decimals and 
percentages 
 
Unit 15 Negative 
Numbers 
 
 
 
Assessment 
 
 
 
 
 

Unit 12: Geometry - 
properties of shapes 
 
Unit 13: Geometry - 
position and 
direction 
 
 
Unit 14: Decimals  
 
 

Unit 14: Decimals  
 
Unit 10: Measure - 
area and perimeter 
 
Unit 16: Measure - 
converting units 
 
Unit 17: Measure - 
volume  
 
 
Assessment 
 

Calculation 5NF1 – 
Multiplication facts 
to 12 x 12 and 
corresponding 
division 
 
5NPV-2 Place Value 
(up to 2dp) 
 

5MD – 3 multiply 4 
digit by 1 digit 
 
5MD-4 divide 4 digit 
numbers by 1 digit 

5MD – 3 multiply 4 
digit by 1 digit 
 
5MD-4 divide 4 digit 
numbers by 1 digit 

5NPV-2 Place Value 
(up to 2dp) 
 
5AS-3 Addition and 
Subtraction methods 
up to 2dp 

5NPV-2 Place Value 
(up to 2dp) 
 
5AS-3 Addition and 
Subtraction methods 
up to 2dp 

5MD – 3 multiply 4 
digit by 1 digit 
 
5MD-4 divide 4 digit 
numbers by 1 digit 



5AS-3 Addition and 
Subtraction methods 
up to 2dp 

SCIENCE 
 

Properties and 
Changes of Materials 
 

Properties and 
Changes of Materials 

Forces 
 

Earth and Space 
 

Living Things 
 

Animals inc Humans 
 

ART AND DESIGN 
 

 3D figure – wire/foil 
 

 Drawing 
Brit since 1939 
 

Painting 
Rainforest 
 

Printing 
Rainforest 
 

COMPUTING 
 

Online safety (link to 
RSHE curriculum) 

1.5 How do we 
collaborate online?  
 

2.5 How do I create a 
radio advert?  
 
 

3.5 How do I find and 
share data safely and 
responsibly?   

4.5 How do I 
program physical 
systems?  
 

5.5 How do I create 
maths games in 
Scratch? 

DESIGN AND 
TECHNOLOGY 
 

Cam Toy   Bread  Hand puppet  

GEOGRAPHY 
 

Skills/knowledge Skills/knowledge Skills/knowledge Skills/knowledge Rainforest 
 
 

Rainforest 
 

HISTORY 
 

Victorians Victorians Britain since 1939 Britain since 1939   

MFL (KS2) 
 

Y4 Scheme 
 
14-16 

17-19 20-22 23-24 25-27 28-30 

PE 
 

Basketball 
(Competition?) 
 

Hockey 
 

Personal Challenge 
(Stamina/cross 
country) 
 

Outdoor and 
adventure 
 

Outdoor and 
adventure 
(Thornbridge) 

Cricket 
 

PE (indoor) 
 

Gymnastics 
 

Gymnastics Dance (WWII) Handball Tag Rugby 
 

Athletics 

RE 
 

Unit 31 
What does it mean if 
Christians believe 
God is holy and 
loving? 
(God) 
 

Unit 32 
What does it mean 
to be a Muslim in 
Britain today? 
(Islam) 

Unit 33 
Why is the Torah so 
important to Jewish 
people? 
(Judaism) 

Unit 34 
Creation and Science 
conflicting or 
complimentary? 
(Creation/Fall) 

Unit 35  
How can following 
God bring freedom 
and justice? 
(people of God) 

Unit 36 
What matters most 
to Humanists and 
Christians? 
(Thematic) 



RSHE  
 

Online Safety (taught 
in Computing 
lessons) 
 

Our Communities 
 

Staying healthy 
 

Keeping friendships 
healthy 
 

Understanding my 
feelings 
 

Growing 
 

MUSIC  
 

Ukulele Lessons – 
Sheffield Music Hub  

Ukulele Lessons – 
Sheffield Music Hub 

Ukulele Lessons – 
Sheffield Music Hub 

Ukulele Lessons – 
Sheffield Music Hub 

Ukulele Lessons – 
Sheffield Music Hub 

Ukulele Lessons – 
Sheffield Music Hub 

Experiential     
 

Thornbridge  

 


